
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Friday, October 15th, 2021 

“B” Day 

 
 
 
 
The first Math Meet of the year will be held Tuesday, October 19th at Hartford High School.  Sign up 
with your math teacher by 2:30 pm TODAY.  We will meet in the front foyer of North Campus at 2:45 
pm and leave shortly after. Please make sure to bring a mask to wear for the bus ride. Also, bring a 
pencil & a calculator that is not the nSpire CAS.   
 
 
 
 
Would you like to be IN A MUSICAL?  Arrowhead Drama will be holding auditions for the musical Les 
Miserables, and ALL students are welcome to audition!  There are many parts for 
everyone!  You don't need to be a dancer.  An informational meeting will be held next Tuesday, 
October 19 at 2:45 in the theatre.  Contact Mrs. Markano with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
***************************************************************Do Not Read Below Unless Told To Do So 

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting 

a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should 

bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.    

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your 

parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 

 


